
Take Note 
Parents or Guardians, please remember 
that, if you have a change in phone 
number, address, or emergency 
number, you need to send us the new 
information.  As a reminder, our office 
phone number is 574-231-5848. 

Due to some scheduling issues, our eye 
screenings have been rescheduled. We 
will have eye screenings in July.  
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Week 2 
 
Thank you to everyone that came out 
to our picnic on June 26. If you could 
not make it, don’t worry! We will be 
having another picnic towards the 
end of our summer programming.  
 
Our children are busy learning, yet 
they are still having so much fun! It’s 
exciting to walk into the classrooms 
and see them completely engaged in a 
project. We are not sure how much 
they have told you, but this is not 
your average summer school. 
Students are learning by using 
different technologies. There is very 
little use of pens and pencils.  
 
Students move around quite a bit 
with our STE(A)M approach of 
learning. We ask that they please 
wear TENNIS SHOES.  
 
Students that attend our after-school 
program are staying busy with 
myON, Art, STEM Challenges, and 
Gym. Our art project this week 
consisted of making Huichol beaded 
masks. They are all unique! Our 
students are quite the artists! Don’t 
worry, you will see them too. All art 
projects will be sent home with your 
child. 

 
 
 

 

	

	Classroom Spotlight 

              Ollie            Drone      Sphero            GoPro      MakerBot       iPad Mini 

Families of Preschool and Kindergarten Students, 
please send in a change of clothing. We will keep 

them here in the event of any accidents! 
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ART	

Kindergarten and 1st Grade – This week our 
younger ones used the GoPros to create videos. They 
were able to use the videos to recall stories and to 
learn the concept of time.  

 


